
  

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE, DECEMBER 15, 2020 

NEWS RELEASE 
Christmas tree recycling drop-off is at Santa Rita Park 
 

Durango, CO:  Christmas trees can be dropped off for recycling at Santa Rita Park Dec. 19 

through Jan. 31. The city reminds residents there is no curbside pick-up of Christmas trees.  

Residents may drop off their natural trees, free of ornaments and tinsel, at the drop-off site near 

the large playground area. The trees will be recycled into mulch. For more information, contact 

the Parks and Recreation Department at (970) 375-7321. 

  

 
 

Media Contact:  
Tom Sluis 
Communications Manager 
(970) 759-7180 
Tom.Sluis@DurangoGov.org 

 
Parks & Recreation Department 
2700 Main Avenue 
Durango, CO 81301 
DurangoGov.org/parksandrec 
 
Follow us: 
Facebook.com/DurangoRec 
Twitter.com/DurangoRec 
Facebook.com/CityofDurango 
Twitter.com/CityofDurango 
Instagram.com/CityofDurango 

 

https://www.durangogov.org/parksandrec

